
Please note breakfast club with be starting from Monday 6th September. This will enable us to 

ensure correct staff ratios for safeguarding purposes. The school gateway will be open on Thursday 

2nd September in order for bookings and payment. All places must be booked by 2pm the previous 

day. In unforeseen circumstances where you have not been able to book before 2pm, please contact 

the school office as soon as possible and we will check whether we have the correct staffing ratios to 

accommodate your child. Please do not turn up for breakfast club without booking a space or 

speaking to the office as your child will not be admitted. This is to ensure we are following 

safeguarding compliance. 


